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Committee Vote:  Favorable 10-0 (In favor:  Council Members, Hawkins, Harrison, Burroughs, 

Davis, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, Ivey, Taveras and Turner).  

 

The Committee of the Whole convened on February 28, 2022, to consider the 

appointment/reappointment of the following two (2) individuals to serve on the Solid Waste 

Advisory Commission for Prince George’s County: 

 

Ms. Na’ilah Dawkins (Appointment) 

Replacing: Leonard Robinson 

Term Expiration: 11/5/2025 

 

Mr. William L. Walmsley, Jr. (Reappointment) 

Term Expiration: 11/5/2025 

 

Miriam Brewer, the County Executive’s Appointments Liaison, introduced the appointees: 

 

 Ms. Na’ilah J. Dawkins, a resident of Upper Marlboro, has over a decade experience in the 

human services field and is currently employed with the State of Maryland, Department of 

Human Services as a Family Services Caseworker II. She is on the Executive Committee of the 

Prince George’s County Sierra Club and is the Conservation Chair. Ms. Dawkins is the creator 

and host of her own environmental podcast, “Greener Thoughts and has been featured as a guest 

blogger for the Sierra Club. She received her Bachelor of Science degree from Pennsylvania 

State University – Harrisburg Campus. 

 

Mr. William L. Walmsley Jr., a resident of Lanham, retired after forty (40) years of progressive 

management experience. Active in the community, he is recognized for his civic engagement 

which includes, but is not limited to the Prince George’s County Department of the 

Environment’s (DOE) Environmental Action Council, Seabrook Recreation Council, Seabrook 

Neighborhood Watch, and Trail Maintenance Volunteer with the Maryland National Park 

Service (M-NCPPC) Greenbelt Park. Mr. Walmsley has a Bachelor of Arts from Upsala College 

and a Master of Arts degree from the State University of New York at Binghamton. 

 

After the discussion, the Committee voted favorably on the two (2) appointments. 


